
From: Cristina Calderon
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council; CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: Comments for Public Hearing on March 2, 2022
Date: Tuesday, March 1, 2022 11:22:08 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

This is a written comment in response to the requested variance by Shamrock's from the sound
limitations as indicated in the St. Paul Noise Ordinance (Chapter 293 of the St. Paul
Legislative Code).  The request is for Thursday, March 17th, during the hours of 9:00 a.m. to
12:00 a.m.

Due to the close proximity of our residence to Shamrock's Irish Nook, while we understand
and support Shamrock's celebrating Saint Patrick's Day as a local Irish restaurant, we are
concerned about the length of the hours of this request.  March 17th is a Thursday, which is
during the work week. We would like to request for the variance request to not exceed past
9:00 pm if possible, recognizing there will likely be transition time following the end of the
event.

Thank you,
Cristina Calderon and Mark Kjellman
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